
 

 

Stockholm , November 4, 2008
Exchange Notice 
Exchange members 29/08 

Member name change on NASDAQ OMX Stockholm 

 
Glitnir AB has changed legal entity to HQ Direct AB. The member identity GLI in SAXESS will not be 
changed at this time. These changes are effective as of Monday November 3, 2008.  
 
The clearing identity for settlement of business in the VPC system will not be changed at this point. 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Stefan Pinter or Mattias 
Hammarqvist, telephone +46 8 405 60 00. 
 

NASDAQ OMX Stockholm 

  

Stefan Pinter Mattias Hammarqvist 
Account Manager Head of European Customers & Sales 
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